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And what a term that was!! 
Child care provision, food deliveries, telephone consultations, online 
learning, health care advice, wellbeing workers,video teaching, 
meetings on screen ....... bizarre! It has been a crazy term. 

However, we got there. The children have been happy to be back. All 
staff are safe and well, and we managed to adapt and achieve 
everything, just in a different way. There is no holding Eastern back! 

Thank you parents, carers and families
You had to become teachers without any 
training! Thank you so much for being patient 
and helping us to get everything out to you 
throughout the four months. You must be fed 
up of having so many texts and messages 
from us. We promise we will leave you alone 
for the summer holidays now! Thank you so 
much for all your support. You have been 
amazing. 

Year 6 super stars 
Have a great holiday before you step into Cwm 
Brombil. We are very proud of you all and show 

them all why Eastern 
is awesome! Stand 
tall, be confident 
and keep smiling. 
We will see at some 
point in September! 
Have fun you super 
bunch! 

September dates
See school website for all the details of our return 

to school. 
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Staff and governors
Firstly, a thank you to governors for allowing us to ‘think outside the 
box’ and trusting us with our plans. Everything went well and the 
children are all happy. 

A massive thank you to the staff. They have worked tirelessly over 
the last four months. They have given up days and days of their own 
time and their commitment to the school is overwhelming. Staff, now 

is the time for you to rest and recharge your energies. You deserve a good break with no emails, no texts, 
no calls, no meetings, no journeys, no lessons, no reports and a head free from worrying. A BIG THANK 
YOU to every single one of you! 


